
Committee Meeting Thursday February 18th 1926. 

 

Present: S W Herbert in the Chair.  

Messrs W H Andrew, H L Boardman, F L Eaton, R Bennett, J H Taylor, G Robson, J C Payne and 

J Gibson. 

 

Minutes of last meeting were read and confirmed. 

 

The following resignations were accepted:- Captn A Taylor, Malcolm Dickin, MS H Johnson 

Officers’ Mess, Miss D Glayzer, Miss E Schofield, Miss L Hyde and Miss E Dickin. 

 

The following transfers were agreed to: - Mr T F Kershaw and Miss L G Kershaw from playing 

members to honorary members and Mrs E Williamson from honorary member to playing 

member. 

 

The undermentioned were duly elected members of the Club:- Mr Wright Oldfield, and Miss 

M Pestell playing members, and Master F Holden, Junior Member. 

 

A letter from Mrs Hallsworth “the Ladies Secretary” was read and accepted and the various 

dates agreed to. 

 

A letter from Salford Hospital Committee re Competition in aid of funds was read and it was 

decided not to entertain same.  

 

The following accounts were passed for payment: - J Andrew & Co 2/9/6, J W Hall Ltd 2/4/9, 

Telephone a/c 3/17/3, S Sidebottom Ltd 2/4/-, and S Travis 5/14/10. 

Total £16/10/4. 

 

The Report and Minutes of the House Committee were not read owing to the absence of Mr 

Moss. 

It was decided to purchase a few golf clubs for the Pro’s Shop 

 

The Report and Minutes of the Handicap Committee were read and accepted 

The question was asked had the Course yet been measured in reference to the system of 

National Handicaps and the Secretary stated that he would deal with the question at an 

early date. 

 

The Report and Minutes of the Greens Committee were read and accepted. 

 

It was decided to have calendars printed as in previous years but leave out the following 

matter: - Tables referring to the strokes given and difference in handicaps, also page 

referring to Caddies. 

 

S W Herbert 

18th March 1926. 

 


